
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 17th January 2025 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
~ TERM 3~ 

 

06/01/25—14/02/25 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 20th January 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 

Tuesday 21st January 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 

Wednesday 22nd January 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 23rd January 
 

Friday 24th January 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 27th January 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 
Tuesday 28th January 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 29th January 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 30th January 
 
Friday 31sr January 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:       

Esmatullah, Nidhish, Nischit & Taha 

We hope you have had or still to have a    

    wonderful day celebrating. 

 HOUSE points   
           

  There has been a bit of 
confusion with the house 

points!!  
We will be starting a 

fresh next week!  
      

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  
 

 

Moqadusa, Amaya, Rudie, Sushant, 

Tamara, Noah, Andrew, Marilyn  and 

Sasha.  

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Indoor Athletics 
On Monday, Miss Gifford 

took a group of 18 children 
to compete in an Indoor 
Athletics competition.  

They all tried their best in the running races and field events and represented the 
school brilliantly, as always.  I think it wore them out though!  

Well done Team Guston!  

Update 
As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting both your children’s academic 
studies and emotional wellbeing, this year we have been focusing on two initiatives. 
One called Language Through Colour, which supports pupils understanding of word 
classifications and the second Colour Monster (KS1) and Zones of Regulation (KS2) 

which supports emotional regulation.  
Information on both initiatives will be available on the parent consultation evenings 

so you have the opportunity to learn a little bit more about  them.  
We look forward to talking to you about these initiatives in February.  

Parent Consultation Evenings 
 

Just a little reminder that we will be 
having our parent consultation  

evenings on the 26th (3.10 - 5.30pm) 
and 27th (5.00 - 7.30pm) of  

February.  This is the first week back 
after half term.  

Bookings will go live on the 13th Feb 
at 6pm. 

Please make an appointment to  
discuss your child’s achievements 

and progress at school.  
Thank you.   

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  
 

Paddington:  Rabsal 

Cheshire Cat:  Aahangwo 

Hiccup:  Dunya 

Potter:   Kayden 

The winner is: Rabsal 

Well done! 


